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25 March 2020 

  

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

Educational Provision 

Schools are closed for the foreseeable future. The exception to this is to provide child care for children who 

are vulnerable, and children whose parents are critical to the Covid-19 response and cannot be safely cared 

for at home where there is no alternative.  

 

All families are required to keep their children at home - use of the school can only be offered if there is no 

safe alternative. If this applies to your son, please use this EDUCATIONAL PROVISION FORM to request 

a place on the educational provision for the week beginning 30 March 2020.  

 

Please remember, you must keep your child at home if they have any of the following symptoms:  

• a high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back (you do not need to measure 

your temperature)  

• a new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more coughing 

episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual) 

 

If you have any questions regarding educational provision during the school closure, please use the 

following email address: edprovision@keaston.bham.sch.uk. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Ms S Lewsey 

Deputy Headteacher
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